
 

Milford Animal Commission Minutes 
January 13, 2010 

 
Members Present                            Members Absent                      Also Present 
M. Blake                                         Marlene Scrivani                     ACO George 
S. Nierenberg 
E. Leuchtner 
J. Diamond 
 
Commissioner Nierenberg made a motion to accept the minutes as presented,  Commissioner Leuchtner 
seconded the motion carried. 
 
There were 50 complaints registered in December. Commissioner Blake asked what kind of complaints 
people made. ACO George said that they were mostly barking and wildlife and that there were very few 
roaming complaints. 
 
ACO George passed out an article, that Pat had sent him, on the investigation into the CT. Humane Society. 
The attorney General is heading the investigation. He also said he was called to give a deposition on a 
horse bite case that occurred two years ago.  
Laurie had a personal emergency and was unable to attend the meeting. ACO George stated that there were 
many new volunteers from schools etc. with lots of energy.  
ACO George brought to the Commissions attention an Editorial on License Surveys. 
ACO George stated that Gail Evanko has transferred to sanitation and Chris Connors, the Kennel Keeper, is 
temporarily filling that position. 
 
There was no correspondence. 
Chairman Blake stated that she will not be here in February and March Vice Chairman Nierenberg will 
conduct the meetings in her absence.  
Chairman Blake stated that she would like to make an appointment with the City Attorney concerning the 
Pound Pooches suit. ACO George said he will check for a status update and see if a meeting is necessary. 
 
Pat will get copies of the dog ordinance to all the Commissioners, for their review, before next months 
meeting. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Leuchtner and seconded by Commissioner Nierenberg. 
Meeting was adjourned at 12:00. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Pat Liptak  
 
 
 
 
 
c 

 


